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Invaluable Finance Bill briefings raised in Parliament

CIOT, ATT and LITRG were thanked for their contributions towards the current
Finance Bill in remarks by the Shadow Financial Secretary to the Treasury.

As MPs concluded report stage consideration of the Finance Bill in January, James
Murray thanked the bodies for their ‘invaluable’ input to proceedings. Between
them, CIOT, ATT and LITRG produced 12 written briefings for MPs.

The comments and suggestions made in these briefings were referenced extensively
as the Bill made its way through parliament early in the New Year.
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